
 

 

WFWP USA: Recording of Influence and Leadership of the United States Webinar  
 
Angelika Selle 
September 29, 2021 
 

  

 



 

 

 

Dear WFWP Friends and Colleagues, 

  

We are happy to share with you the recording of a recent webinar on the topic of 

"The Influence and Leadership of The United States First Ladies: Perspectives of the 

Chiefs of Staff and Key Personnel," which was aired on September 23, 2021 and 

sponsored by Women in Leadership, a project of The Washington Times Foundation. 

  

Hear and enjoy the eye-opening and insightful stories about the work of former First Ladies 

from former Chiefs of Staff. First Ladies, indeed, affect great impact in their own more quiet 

ways. 

   

Featured among the distinguished panelists was our own Mrs. Alexa Ward, former 

President of WFWP here in the United States, who also held the position of the Executive 

Director at the Eleanor Roosevelt Center at Val-Kill, New York for a number of years. 

  

This looks to be the first edition of a non-partisan series, co-sponsored by the Universal 

Peace Federation and the Women's Federation for World Peace USA. Stay tuned for future 

programs! 

  

With warm regards, 

  

Angelika Selle 

WFWP USA President 
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